
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: County Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Lisa Plowman, Director, Planning & Development,  

 (805) 568-2086 

 

DATE: December 14, 2020  

 

RE: OASIS Meeting Center, Request to Withdraw from the Agenda.  

 

 

The applicant is requesting that the Oasis Meeting Center project be withdrawn from the Board of 

Supervisor’s agenda of December 15, 2020, see attached letter from Loren Gasser, Chairman of 

the Board. The applicant is requesting that it be rescheduled as soon as possible after the first of 

the year when appropriate.   

 

Based on the attached letter form Loren Gasser, Chairman of the Board on behalf of Oasis, 

applicant, staff is requesting that Departmental item D-4 be withdrawn from the December 15, 

2020 Board of Supervisor agenda.  

 

 

 

Attachments:  

A. Withdrawal Letter from Oasis   



Supervisors Gregg Hart, Chairman
Members of the Board of Supervisors 
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, Ca    93101

RE: OASIS Center 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

The OASIS Board is requesting that our project be temporarily withdrawn from the 
December 15, 2020 agenda.  We request that this item be reschedule as soon as 
possible after the first of the year when it is appropriate.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

We wish you all the best for the Holiday Season.

Sincerely

Loren Gasser
Chairman of the Board 
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